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October 22, 2018 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                          

*Snack: Ollie 

 

Portraits:  Please choose the photos you would like to keep and return the rest to us by Tuesday, 10/23. You 

may pay online or give us a check. (Note: You are under no obligation to buy any of the photos.)   

A special thanks to Mandy Garcia and Apryl Chapman-Konar for helping us get our big pumpkins finished! 

Families with outstanding paperwork, please turn it in at your earliest convenience. 

Cantata visit with parent/caregiver – Wednesday, October 31. Meet at Preschool in costume at 9:30 am for 

pictures, then caravan to Cantata to sing Halloween songs for the residents. 

Please bring in a warmer set of extra clothes to replace the ones at preschool.  

We love to play outside, so please dress your children for the cold with hats and mittens.  Gloves are very 

difficult for the kids to put on and time consuming for us to help with so mittens are much better!         

  

Language Arts 

We will work on the 

symbol and sounds for 

the letter B and count 

syllables. 

Math 

In math we will be 

working on counting and 

one to one 

correspondence.    

Science 

We will plant crocus 

and daffodil bulbs. And 

make dry ice bubbles.  

Home Connections 

Make a funny costume 

with newspaper and 

tape.  

 

Activities 

Theme:  Bats and Spiders 

Last week we finished our big jack-o-lanterns, continued to 

learn Halloween songs and visited Holly, the kangaroo, at 

the Brookfield Zoo. 

This week we will make a spider craft to bring to Cantata 

as a gift for the residents, we’ll make a bat craft to bring 

home, plant bulbs in the little garden outside the 

playground, continue working on our Halloween songs, and 

make boo bubbles with dry ice, warm water and dish soap 

for Science Thursday.  

Letter of the week: B 

     


